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THIS WEEK 

June 7 – Hotdog Day 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP 

My City Care – Stuff the Bus 

 

Thank you for your donations to the 

Stuff the Bus project. We will continue 

to collect such items until our June 

chapel on June 12.  

  

LOOKING AHEAD 

June 12 – Chapel @ 12:30,  

                 Early Dismissal @ 2:00 

June 14 – Sports Day 

June 21 – White/Blue/Gold Day 

June 25 – Year-End Picnic for students 

and staff – Raymond Aquatic Centre 

June 26 – Final day for students 

     Year-End Chapel @ 10:30 

                 Dismissal @ 12:00 

 

 

LEARNING COMMONS NOTES 

We have had a great year in the 

Learning Commons – lots of reading 

and lots of fun activities!  As this school 

year comes to a close, the last day to 

take books out will be June 7.  We are 

asking that all books be returned to 

the Learning Commons no later than 

June 13.  Notices will be sent out in 

June for any outstanding books.  If 

you have any lost books, we ask that 

they be paid for by June 23.   

Thanks for another wonderful year in 

the Learning Commons.  Remember 

that the Chinook Arch Public Library 

system has free membership and they 

have many activities and services for 

students throughout the summer.  

Keep reading and have a blessed  

summer!! – Mrs. Konynenbelt 

 

SPORTS DAY 

Friday, June 14 

 

Sports Day is quickly approaching! To 

help the day run smoothly, please 

purchase hamburgers & ice cream 

treats for your ICES students on School 

Cash On-line which is open until 

Wednesday, June 12. Prices remain the 

same as last year - hamburgers are $4.00 

and Ice Cream is $1.00.  

 

There will be extra hamburgers and ice 

cream treats for Sports Day guests to be 

purchased at the picnic. This year, we 

will have a debit machine on-site if that 

is preferred to bringing cash. Lost and 

found will be available to browse 

through. 

 

*Please see the attachments with more 

helpful information pertaining to Sports 

Day! 

 

 

MP3 PLAYERS 

We are looking for donations of 

working MP3 players for students who 

benefit from listening to quiet music 

while working. Please contact Mrs. 

Croil if you have any to provide. 


